District Councillor Report: Elmswell Parish Council September 2024

Survey of residents	Mid Suffolk Council are carrying out an informal survey to find out how our residents want us to invest to improve facilities in our communities. This is an informal survey so if you have any ideas, please get in touch with either of your district councillors or visit the website here

Cllr Sarah Mansel sarah.mansel@midsuffolk.gov.uk 07860 829517

Cllr Jen Overett jen.overett@midsuffolk.gov.uk 07928 512591

Field Code Changed